

11 June 1999

1999

Executive Board

President
Jenni M. Rodda
New York University

President-Elect Ann Baird Whiteside Harvard Design School

Vice President
Susan J. Williams
Yale University

Secretary
William A. Broom
Duke University

Treasurer Karin S. Whalen Reed College

Membership Director Arleen E. Arzigian Boston University

VRA Bulletin *Editor* John J. Taormina The Ohio State University

correspondence clo
Arleen E. Arzigian
Boston University
Art History Dept
Suite 306-310
725 Commonwealth Ave
Boston MA 02215

Jeanette Mills, Director of Visual Services Art Slide Library School of Art University of Washington

Seattle, WA 98185-3440

Dear Jeanette:

Box 353440

On behalf of the Executive Board and the membership of the Association, please allow me to extend our gratitude and deep appreciation for the leadership you showed at the VRA conference in Los Angeles this past February. Your work as overall conference organizer, program content coordinator, and local arrangements director literally made this meeting work. The conference would simply not have been as great a success without your considerable investment of time and effort. To be able to report that we had two profitable conferences during your term as Vice President was one of the greatest pleasures of our time in Los Angeles, and highlights the value of your work.

Your service benefits everyone in the Association, and presents a fine example for future conference volunteers. My personal thanks to you for your all your hard work, your good humor, your patience, and your attention to detail. Please do not hesitate to contact me if I may be of some future service; you are missed on the Board.

Cordially,

Jenni M. Rodda, President Curator, Visual Resources Collections Institute of Fine Arts 1 East 78th Street New York, NY 10021

voice (212) 772-5872, fax (212) 772-5807, e-mail jenni.rodda@nyu.edu